
Minutes 
6-20-12 

West Boylston Transportation Committee 

Members present: Mr. McCormick, Mr. Salate, Mr. Vignaly,   

Also present: Mr Gaumond and Mr Baruzzi 

Mr. Salate called the meeting to order at 6:40 p.m. 
 
Motion by Mr. McCormick to approve minutes of 4-30-12.  Second by Mr. Salate.  All in 
favor (Vignaly abstain). 

Mr. Vignaly was introduced as the new Planning Board representative to the Transportation 
Committee.  

Discussion on the road improvement priorities. Silvio Baruzzi presented his Chapter 90 list to 
the committee.  After review the DPW will review the Crescent Street wall issue and get back 
to the Committee on the best recommendation for that improvement.  Mr. Vignaly suggested 
that Mr. Baruzzi contact the DCR to discuss the proposed work on Worcester street as the 
DCR may have interest in seeing that repair made and improvements that would also benefit 
water quality.  Perhaps some resources may be available to the Town on that repair. 

Motion to recommend all the projects on the list with the exception of the Crescent Street 
wall and the Crescent Street sidewalk at this time.  Seconded by Mr. Vignaly.  All were in 
agreement.  

Mr. Baruzzi mentioned that he looked into traffic counts at Woodland triangle (where the new 
medical building is being built.  CMRPC is working on that and Mr. Baruzzi will follow up 
on this. 

Motion by Mr. Vignaly to adjourn at 6;55 p.m.  Seconded by McCormick.  All in favor. 
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